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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that have sat down with their children to look at the menus this week, the 
children have been more prepared for what they are eating which helps lunchtime staff encourage them to finish 
their lunch. We are a healthy school and continue to ask that children who bring packed lunches in try and keep 
to this too. 

We have a fun packed last 8 days of term with lots of Christmas events booked in which I would love to see you 
at. One of which is the first (of many) events arranged by the Chapel Supporters (PTA). Thank you to the parents 
who volunteered their time and Mrs Borrell for driving things forward.    

 

This week’s ‘Recommended Read’ 

What’s more scary than a shark?  
If you ask Miss Hanson, nothing!!! 

Three copies will be at the front office for you to find out. 

Please help us celebrate your children by uploading a photo 
onto our Padlet using the QR code. 

SANTA FUN RUN 

This time next week (Friday 16th December) the 
whole school will be taking part in the Santa Fun 
Run organised by the Chapel Supporters. This is a 
fun event which will encourage our school values 
whilst building our community spirit.                                                                       

Your entry fee of a chocolate bar can be however 
big or small you choose, all contributions          
welcomed. Please remember to bring this and 
your sponsor forms in on Friday morning.    

No Assembly on  
16th December 

Due to the Reception 
Nativity, there won’t be 
a whole school assembly 
on Friday 16th  

December. 



 
Rec: 80.77%       

Y1: 89.41%             

Y2: 93.53% 

Y3: 83.33% 

Y4: 94.23% 

Y5: 91.76% 

Y6: 95.36% 

Attendance this week:                                           Yoga Bugs                   

Have you accessed Yoga Bugs 

Yet? 

Yoga Bugs is a FREE virtual programme 

which the school have signed up to. It 

has a huge range of resources, videos 

and links to help the whole family try out 

mindfulness activities.  

If you have lost your log-in details, Mrs 

Vessey has copies of the letter in the 

school office. 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Christopher for trying so hard to be resilient in all his 

learning, even when it is tricky. 

Faith  (organisation) has been a fantastic sorter and helper to 

keep our classroom organised and tidy. 

Year 1 Starlet for her wonderful effort in Maths when learning 

2D shapes. 

Aaron (ambition) for being ambitious in handwriting practice 

and wanting to write more sounds. 

Year 2 Chloe O for wonderful number sentence work with 

detailed explanations 

Maddison (leadership) for great peer work when explaining 

maths to her friends to help them. 

Year 3 Joshua for his commitment to improving his           

handwriting. 

Lacie (leadership) for leading class discussions. 

Year 4 Maddie W for some excellent writing about playscripts 

AND multiplication in maths. 

Mia K (organisation) for ensuring equipment in the classroom is 

safe. 

Year 5 Marley for showing determination in her Maths – she 

was finding fractions tricky, but not anymore! 

Keria (ambition) for continuing to try hard at developing her 

reading. 

Year 6 Kody for his brilliant discussion when learning about 

how to respond to someone who is unresponsive in 

Kayden (communication) for his enthusiastic and memorable 

explanation for the meaning of ‘smuggler’! 

Chapel Champions 

Learning Around School 


